
Tuesday 

August 1, 2017 
 

Today’s Program 
 

Today’s Song:  Star Spangled Banner - Dave Zabriskie 
 

Today’s Invocation:  Angela Viney 
 

Health & Happiness:  Justin Schutrumpf 
 

Today’s Program:  Spartanburg Water        - Sue Schneider 

 

Last Week’s Program 
 

Our speaker last week was Crystal Pace, 

Business Development Manager at the 

Spartanburg Marriott. She showed how 

passionate she is about hospitality and reviewed  

the $3 million improvements and renovations 

that have recently been completed, including 

new dining and lounge areas as well as up 

fitting of the 247 rooms and suites at the hotel. They have 30,000 

square feet of meeting space available. 

 

Upcoming Programs 
 

Aug. 8 Piedmont Science Fair Winner 

 

Aug.15 The Solar Eclipse   - Mary Levens 

 
REMINDER: Our last meeting at the Country Club of Spartanburg is 

August 15. We will return to the Piedmont Club on August 22. 

Rotary Golf Outing – The President’s Cup 

Date: August 8th following the Rotary Club 

Meeting 

Place: Country Club of Spartanburg (CCS) 

Cost: $52 for non-CCS members which in-

cludes your cart and unlimited bottles of water 

(free for CCS members) 

Time: We have six tee times beginning at 2:10, so limited to 

the first 24 golfers who sign-up.  You can change in the CCS 

locker rooms. 
Please email Koger Bradford at kbradford@holcombebomar.com if 

you would like to play. 

Koger and Hank Steinberg will set the pairings and get back to you 

with your slot. If you would like to play with another Rotarian or if 

you have a foursome, let us know.  

 

Pledge to Plant 
 

In the spirit of global sustainability, 

RI President Ian Riseley is 

encouraging Rotary clubs to have 

one tree planted for each member of 

their club by Earth Day, April 22, 

2018.  The goal is to plant 1.2 

million trees.  Rotarians around the 

world are sharing their tree planting stories on social media 

with the hashtag #pledgetoplant.  Please send any pictures of 

you and your family planting a tree to Missy House at 

Missy.House@mail.house.gov to share on our Facebook page 

and Stephanie Burton at sburton@gibbesburton.com to share 

on Twitter. 


